
Subject:     Response to question asked by Panel
Sent:     8/11/2023, 12:05:49 pm
From:     Deans Ave Precinct Soc<deansaveprecinctsoc@gmail.com>
To:     IHP Info
Cc:     Grant Read

 

 
Hi,
I misunderstood a question that I was asked by the panel re zoning in DAPS area.
 
The response should have been:
Under the operative plan, the Saleyards site (25 Deans Ave) is residential medium density with a higher height overlay of 20m.
There is no overlay for the rest of the DAPS area which is residential medium density.
 
Could you please pass this information on.
 
Kind regards
Claire
 
 
Claire Mulcock
Secretary
Deans Avenue Precinct Society Inc.


